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COVID-19 Shutdown 
 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
Palmer Group will be temporarily closing our business during the COVID-19 health emergency at the end of 
the day on Friday 27th March 2020. 
 
Our top priority is to ensure the welfare of our employees and sub-contractors. As our world continues to 
change daily we have worked hard to continue to supply services to our valued clients. To mitigate the risk to 
health we have implemented Government advice and the Build UK safe operating procedures. But due to the 
nature of the services we deliver it is extremely difficult to continue to guarantee the welfare of our workforce 
as the current crisis continues to escalate.  
 
Palmer Group have been serving our customers for over 30 years and it is with a heavy heart that I make this 
decision but I am sure you understand our position during this unprecedented crisis.    
 
I cannot at this time provide details of when we will reopen for business. We will continue to closely monitor 
the situation and as soon as we have a clearer picture you will hear from us.  
 
I extend a thank you from all of our team here at Palmer Group to our clients for your support during these 
challenging times and we pass on to you and your colleagues our very best wishes.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Gavan Flory  
Managing Director  
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